Public Employee Labor Relations Board

NEPBA, NH State Law Enforcement Supervisors’ Union
and
State of New Hampshire (Department of Safety & Liquor Commission)
and
State Employees’ Association of NH, SEIU Local 1984

Case No. G-0295-1
Decision No. 2021-018

Order

The PELRB conducted a secret mail ballot election to resolve a question of
representation of the approved bargaining unit in the above captioned matter. See PELRB
Decision No. 2020-286. Pursuant to the results of election, a majority of the eligible voters, who
cast their votes, selected the NEPBA, NH State Law Enforcement Supervisors’ Union as their
representative. See PELRB Report of Election and Tally of Ballots (January 20, 2021). No
objections to the conduct of election under Pub 303.11 have been filed. Accordingly, a
Certification of Representative and Order to Negotiate shall issue forthwith pursuant to Pub

303.12.

So ordered.
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